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Sarah,

After our conversation today, | spoke with my husband again and we ccliectively agreed that we need to request an
extension on our garage variance permit.

We initially requested, and were approved, an extension on cur garage permit last Fall, as the weather was very
uncooperative last year. In light of COVID-19, our project has been delayed due to social distancing, as we had planned
to start in March. With that said, we are requesting an extension on our garage variance permit at 29129 Eim Island Dr,
Waterford, Wi 53185. In an effort to try and meet the expiration deadline as close as possible, while maintaining the
Safer at Home order, we are having a contractor in Central Wi build the garage walls off site. Therefore, we are
requesting an extension so that we can satisfy the permit once we feel it is safe to have contractors at our home to pour
footings, etc.

Regards,

Andi Addis

President

QSP Utility, LLC

PO Box 310

Waterford, W1 53185
(262} 332-7736 Ph/Fax
(262} 895-9182 Cell
www.gsputility. com
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